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Novel Perspectives on German-Language Comics Studies
"Harness the power of graphic novels to promote literacy and engage all secondary students with Teaching
Graphic Novels by Katie Monnin! Address print-text and image literacies, from navigating text features
to creating standards-based lessons on reading comprehension, fiction/nonfiction, written response,
critical thinking, and media literacy. Complete with examples from graphic novels, professional resource
suggestions, strategies that can be used with any graphic novel, cross-indexes of middle and high school
graphic novels and themes, reproducibles, and extra support for English-language learners. Teaching
Graphic Novels was a finalist for both the 2009 ForeWord Education Book of the Year and the 2010 AEP
Distinguished Achievement Award in the 6-8 Curriculum and Instruction category!"

Lessons Drawn
An intimate graphic memoir by a New York Times bestselling writer about his semester abroad in Beirut as
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he grows close to a crowd of mostly LGBTQ students, and suffers a mental breakdown while the city erupts
into revolution. "An evocative memoir."—Joe Sacco In 2005 Andy Warner travelled to Lebanon to study
literature in Beirut, one of the world’s most cosmopolitan and storied cities. Twenty-one years old and
recently broken up from his girlfriend, Warner feels his life is both intense and directionless.
Immersing himself in the vibrant and diverse city, he quickly befriends a group of LGBT students, many
of whom are ex-pats straddling different cultures and embracing the freedoms of the multicultural city.
Warner and his friends party, do drugs, and hook up, even as violence breaks out in the city—the scars
of a fifteen-year civil war reopening with a series of political assassinations and bombings. As the
city descends into chaos and violence, Warner feels his grasp on reality slowly begin to slip as he
confronts traumas in his past and anxiety over his future. Illustrated in beautiful and intricate
detail, Spring Rain is an absorbing and poignant graphic memoir of a young man’s attempt to gain control
over his life as well as a portrait of a city and a nation’s violent struggle to define its future.

Teaching Multiliteracies Across the Curriculum
For over a decade, educators have looked to capitalize on the appeal of hip-hop culture, sampling its
language, techniques, and styles as a way of reaching out to students. But beyond a fashionable hipness,
what does hip-hop have to offer our schools? In this revelatory new book, Marc Lamont Hill shows how a
serious engagement with hip-hop culture can affect classroom life in extraordinary ways. Based on his
experience teaching a hip-hop–centered English literature course in a Philadelphia high school, and
drawing from a range of theories on youth culture, identity, and educational processes, Hill offers a
compelling case for the power of hip-hop in the classroom. In addition to driving up attendance and test
performance, Hill shows how hip-hop–based educational settings enable students and teachers to
renegotiate their classroom identities in complex, contradictory, and often unpredictable ways. “One of
the most profound, searching, and insightful studies of what happens to the identities and worldviews of
high school students who are exposed to a hip-hop curriculum." —Michael Eric Dyson, author, Can You Hear
Me Now? “Hill’s book is a beautifully written reminder that the achievement gaps that students
experience may be more accurately characterized as cultural gaps—between them and their teachers (and
the larger society). This is a book that helps us see the power and potential of pedagogy.” —From the
Foreword by Gloria Ladson-Billings, University of Wisconsin–Madison “Beats, Rhymes, and Classroom Life
offers a vibrant, rigorous, and comprehensive analysis of hip-hop culture as an effective pedagogy,
cultural politics, and a mobilizing popular form. This book is invaluable for anyone interested in hiphop culture, identity, education, and youth.” —Henry Giroux, McMaster University “This book marks the
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time where our modern literature changes from entertainment to education. A study guide for our next
generation using the modern day struggle into manhood and beyond.” —M-1 from dead prez

Teaching Graphic Novels
"Merging real stories with theory, research, and practice, a prominent scholar offers a new approach to
teaching and learning for every stakeholder in urban education. Drawing on his own experience of feeling
undervalued and invisible in science classrooms as a young man of color, Christopher Emdin offers a new
lens on and approach to teaching in urban schools. Putting forth his theory of Reality Pedagogy, Emdin
provides practical tools to unleash the brilliance and eagerness of youth and educators alike--both of
whom have been typecast and stymied by outdated modes of thinking about urban education. With this fresh
and engaging new pedagogical vision, Emdin demonstrates the importance of creating a family structure
and building communities within the classroom, using culturally relevant strategies like hip-hop music
and call-and-response, and connecting the experiences of urban youth to indigenous populations
globally"--

Teaching Gloria E. Anzaldúa
The Pulitzer Prize-winning novel that tells the story of two sisters through their correspondence. With
a new Preface by the author.

Framing Education
Recognizing the need for a pedagogy that better serves American Indian students, Beverly J. Klug and
Patricia T. Whitfield construct a pedagogical model that blends native and non-native worldviews and
methods. Among the building blocks of this new, culturally relevant education are language-based
approaches to literacy development, the use of oral histories to supplement traditional texts, and a reevaluation of the knowledge base these students need for success in tribal enterprises.

Pedagogy of the Oppressed
"Highlights the use and focus of comics by librarians and library workers who practice critical
librarianship"-Page 3/20
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For White Folks Who Teach in the Hood and the Rest of Y'all Too
Issues of race, class, gender and religion permeate the study of contemporary dance, resulting in
cultural clashes in classrooms and studios. The first of its kind, this book provides dance educators
with tools to refocus teaching methods to celebrate the pluralism of the United States. The contributors
discuss how to diversify ballet technique classes and dance history courses in higher education,
choreographing dance about socially charged contemporary issues, and incorporating Native American
dances into the curriculum, among other topics. The application of relevant pedagogy in the dance
classroom enables instructors to teach methods that reflect students' culture and affirm their
experiences.

Teachers as Intellectuals
Graphic Novels for Children and Young Adults
Every teacher knows that keeping adolescents interested in learning can be challenging—The Graphic Novel
Classroom overcomes that challenge. In these pages, you will learn how to create your own graphic novel
in order to inspire students and make them love reading. Create your own superhero to teach reading,
writing, critical thinking, and problem solving! Secondary language arts teacher Maureen Bakis
discovered this powerful pedagogy in her own search to engage her students. Amazingly successful results
encouraged Bakis to provide this learning tool to other middle and high school teachers so that they
might also use this foolproof method to inspire their students. Readers will learn how to incorporate
graphic novels into their classrooms in order to: Teach twenty-first-century skills such as
interpretation of content and form Improve students’ writing and visual comprehension Captivate both
struggling and proficient students in reading Promote authentic literacy learning Develop students’
ability to create in multiple formats This all-encompassing resource includes teaching and learning
models, text-specific detailed lesson units, and examples of student work. An effective, contemporary
way to improve learning and inspire students to love reading, The Graphic Novel Classroom is the perfect
superpower for every teacher of adolescent students!

Che Guevara, Paulo Freire, and the Pedagogy of Revolution
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This book examines the study of citizenship by means of reading and creating graphic novels and comics
in the social studies classroom. The author argues that utilizing graphic novels in the classroom not
only helps to teach important concepts, skills, and dispositions of the social studies, but can also
empower students with the means to grapple with the complexities of our current times. From the primary
school classroom through high school and beyond, graphic novels provide a rich platform to explore a
diverse array of issues such as history, critical geography, gender, race and ethnicity, disability,
leadership, feminism, sexual identity, philosophy, and social justice issues, as well as provide a
multidisciplinary lens for discourse on citizenship. Cultivating multimodal literacy skills through
graphic novels allows students and instructors to conceive of and practice citizenship in new,
unforeseen ways in an era where truth is in question. To drive this point forward, the author includes
examples of both his own and his students’ work, along with exercises to be used in social studies
classrooms.

Exploring the Pedagogical Potential of Graphic Novels in Developing Grade 7 Students'
Multiliteracy Skills in St. Vincent and the Grenadines
Scott McCloud tore down the wall between high and low culture in 1993 with Understanding Comics, a
massive comic book about comics, linking the medium to such diverse fields as media theory, movie
criticism, and web design. In Reinventing Comics, McCloud took this to the next level, charting twelve
different revolutions in how comics are generated, read, and perceived today. Now, in Making Comics,
McCloud focuses his analysis on the art form itself, exploring the creation of comics, from the broadest
principles to the sharpest details (like how to accentuate a character's facial muscles in order to form
the emotion of disgust rather than the emotion of surprise.) And he does all of it in his inimitable
voice and through his cartoon stand–in narrator, mixing dry humor and legitimate instruction. McCloud
shows his reader how to master the human condition through word and image in a brilliantly minimalistic
way. Comic book devotees as well as the most uninitiated will marvel at this journey into a
once–underappreciated art form.

Teaching Graphic Novels in the English Classroom
First published in Portuguese in 1968, Pedagogy of the Oppressed was translated and published in English
in 1970. Paulo Freire's work has helped to empower countless people throughout the world and has taken
on special urgency in the United States and Western Europe, where the creation of a permanent underclass
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among the underprivileged and minorities in cities and urban centers is ongoing. This 50th anniversary
edition includes an updated introduction by Donaldo Macedo, a new afterword by Ira Shor and interviews
with Marina Aparicio Barbern, Noam Chomsky, Ramn Flecha, Gustavo Fischman, Ronald David Glass, Valerie
Kinloch, Peter Mayo, Peter McLaren and Margo Okazawa-Rey to inspire a new generation of educators,
students, and general readers for years to come.

Dance Pedagogy for a Diverse World
"a book for all practitioners and all members of the greater community. Giroux demands reader
involvement, transformation, and empowerment. He helps us understand that the political relationship
between schools and society is neither artificial nor neutral nor necessarily negative. Rather, school
personnel have a positive and dynamic political role to play." Educational Leadership "We are fortunate
to have these ideas expressed so clearly and in one place. It is a very useful book. . . ." Choice
"Offers educators ways for reflecting critically on their own practices and the relationship between
schools and society." The Educational Digest

Unflattening
This textbook outlines the basic theoretical knowledge teachers need to have about visual and verbal
grammar and the nature of computer-based texts in school learning. It includes both theoretical
frameworks and detailed practice guidelines.

Graphic Novels as Pedagogy in Social Studies
Novel Perspectives on German-Language Comics Studies: History, Pedagogy, Theory is the first Englishlanguage anthology to focus on graphic novels and comics from the German-speaking world. Its
contributors take innovative historical, pedagogical, and theoretical approaches to reading contemporary
German-language comics and, in doing so, demand that the German-language comics tradition, separate from
American or Franco-Belgian traditions, be taken seriously at home and abroad.

Teaching the Graphic Novel
Gloria Evangelina Anzaldúa—theorist, Chicana, feminist—famously called on scholars to do work that
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matters. This pronouncement was a rallying call, inspiring scholars across disciplines to become scholaractivists and to channel their intellectual energy and labor toward the betterment of society. Scholars
and activists alike have encountered and expanded on these pathbreaking theories and concepts first
introduced by Anzaldúa in Borderlands/La frontera and other texts. Teaching Gloria E. Anzaldúa is a
pragmatic and inspiring offering of how to apply Anzaldúa’s ideas to the classroom and in the community
rather than simply discussing them as theory. The book gathers nineteen essays by scholars, activists,
teachers, and professors who share how their first-hand use of Anzaldúa’s theories in their classrooms
and community environments. The collection is divided into three main parts, according to the ways the
text has been used: “Curriculum Design,” “Pedagogy and Praxis,” and “Decolonizing Pedagogies.” As a
pedagogical text, Teaching Gloria E. Anzaldúa also offers practical advice in the form of lesson plans,
activities, and other suggested resources for the classroom. This volume offers practical and inspiring
ways to deploy Anzaldúa’s transformative theories with real and meaningful action. Contributors Carolina
E. Alonso Cordelia Barrera Christina Bleyer Altheria Caldera Norma E. Cantú Margaret Cantú-Sánchez
Freyca Calderon-Berumen Stephanie Cariaga Dylan Marie Colvin Candace de León-Zepeda Miryam EspinosaDulanto Alma Itzé Flores Christine Garcia Patricia M. García Patricia Pedroza González María del Socorro
Gutiérrez-Magallanes Leandra H. Hernández Nina Hoechtl Rían Lozano Socorro Morales Anthony Nuño Karla
O’Donald Christina Puntasecca Dagoberto Eli Ramirez José L. Saldívar Tanya J. Gaxiola Serrano Verónica
Solís Alexander V. Stehn Carlos A. Tarin Sarah De Los Santos Upton Carla Wilson Kelli Zaytoun

Cultural Humility in Art Therapy
Literature, Pedagogy, and Climate Change: Text Models for a Transcultural Ecology asks two questions:
How do we read (in) the Anthropocene? And what can reading teach us? To answer these questions, the book
develops a concept of transcultural ecology that understands fiction and interpretation as text models
that help address the various and incommensurable scales inherent to climate change. Focussing on text
composition, reception, storyworlds, and narrative framing in world literature and elsewhere, each
chapter elaborates on central educational objectives through the close reading of texts by Chimamanda
Ngozi Adichie, Teju Cole and J.M. Coetzee as well as films, picture books and new digital media and
their aesthetic affordances. At the end of each chapter, these objectives are summarised in sections on
the ‘general implications for studying and teaching’ (GIST) and together offer a new concept of
transcultural competence in conversation with current debates in literature pedagogy and educational
philosophy.
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Comics and Critical Librarianship
The New York Times bestselling novel about a young man practicing magic in the real world, now an
original series on SYFY “The Magicians is to Harry Potter as a shot of Irish whiskey is to a glass of
weak tea. . . . Hogwarts was never like this.” —George R.R. Martin “Sad, hilarious, beautiful, and
essential to anyone who cares about modern fantasy.” —Joe Hill “A very knowing and wonderful take on the
wizard school genre.” —John Green “The Magicians may just be the most subversive, gripping and
enchanting fantasy novel I’ve read this century.” —Cory Doctorow “This gripping novel draws on the
conventions of contemporary and classic fantasy novels in order to upend them . . . an unexpectedly
moving coming-of-age story.” —The New Yorker “The best urban fantasy in years.” —A.V. Club Quentin
Coldwater is brilliant but miserable. A high school math genius, he’s secretly fascinated with a series
of children’s fantasy novels set in a magical land called Fillory, and real life is disappointing by
comparison. When Quentin is unexpectedly admitted to an elite, secret college of magic, it looks like
his wildest dreams have come true. But his newfound powers lead him down a rabbit hole of hedonism and
disillusionment, and ultimately to the dark secret behind the story of Fillory. The land of his
childhood fantasies turns out to be much darker and more dangerous than he ever could have imagined. . .
. The prequel to the New York Times bestselling book The Magician King and the #1 bestseller The
Magician's Land, The Magicians is one of the most daring and inventive works of literary fantasy in
years. No one who has escaped into the worlds of Narnia and Harry Potter should miss this breathtaking
return to the landscape of the imagination.

With Great Power Comes Great Pedagogy
This graphic novel is about pedagogy. It is not a work of fiction. Rather, this is a representation of
the critical encounters between two teacher educators, twelve pre-service teachers and thirteen Year 8
and Year 9 secondary students as they consider what it means to learn to teach. Situated in a government
high school over a one-year period, high school students were asked to take on the role of mentors to a
cohort of primary and secondary pre-service teachers as issues of teaching/learning and
curriculum/assessment were explored. The graphic novel is drawn from actual data: fragments from
journals, letters, emails, photographs, drawings, and field notes from an ethnographic research project.
The reader is brought into a ‘classroom’ and acquainted with the often tangled and fragmented nature of
living pedagogy. In this way the discourses of identity and power, practices of schooling, and the
wonder of praxis are made visible and open to scrutiny. It brings to life stories of learning to teach
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and learning to learn.

Spring Rain
Graphic novels are now appearing in a great variety of courses: composition, literature, drama, popular
culture, travel, art, translation. The thirty-four essays in this volume explore issues that the new art
form has posed for teachers at the university level. Among the subjects addressed are * terminology
(graphic narrative vs. sequential art, comics vs. comix) * the three outstanding comics-producing
cultures today: the American, the Japanese (manga), and the Franco-Belgian (the bande dessinée) * the
differences between the techniques of graphic narrative and prose narrative,and between the reading
patterns for each * the connections between the graphic novel and film * the lives of the new genre's
practitioners (e.g., Robert Crumb, Harvey Pekar) * women's contributions to the field (e.g., Lynda
Barry) * how the graphic novel has been used to probe difficult moments in history (the Holocaust,
9/11), deal with social and racial injustice, and voice political satire * postmodernism in the graphic
novel (e.g., in the work of Chris Ware) * how the American superhero developed in the Depression and
World War II * comix and the 1960s counterculture * the challenges of teaching graphic novels that
contain violence and sexual content The volume concludes with a selected bibliography of the graphic
novel and sequential art.

Rethinking the Way We Teach Science
A guide to creating graphic novels.

Widening the Circle
Offers teachers a comprehensive guide to effectively using comics in any multilingual classroom.

Race, Politics, and Pandemic Pedagogy
The primacy of words over images has deep roots in Western culture. But what if the two are inextricably
linked in meaning-making? In this experiment in visual thinking, drawn in comics, Nick Sousanis defies
conventional discourse to offer readers a stunning work of graphic art and a serious inquiry into the
ways humans construct knowledge.
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Persepolis 2
Contributions by Bart Beaty, Jenny Blenk, Ben Bolling, Peter E. Carlson, Johnathan Flowers, Antero
Garcia, Dale Jacobs, Ebony Flowers Kalir, James Kelley, Susan E. Kirtley, Frederik Byrn Køhlert, John A.
Lent, Leah Misemer, Johnny Parker II, Nick Sousanis, Aimee Valentine, and Benjamin J. Villarreal More
and more educators are using comics in the classroom. As such, this edited volume sets out the stakes,
definitions, and exemplars of recent comics pedagogy, from K-12 contexts to higher education instruction
to ongoing communities of scholars working outside of the academy. Building upon interdisciplinary
approaches to teaching comics and teaching with comics, this book brings together diverse voices to
share key theories and research on comics pedagogy. By gathering scholars, creators, and educators
across various fields and in K-12 as well as university settings, editors Susan E. Kirtley, Antero
Garcia, and Peter E. Carlson significantly expand scholarship. This valuable resource offers both
critical pieces and engaging interviews with key comics professionals who reflect on their own teaching
experience and on considerations of the benefits of creating comics in education. Included are
interviews with acclaimed comics writers Lynda Barry, Brian Michael Bendis, Kelly Sue DeConnick, and
David Walker, as well as essays spanning from studying the use of superhero comics in the classroom to
the ways comics can enrich and empower young readers. The inclusion of creators, scholars, and teachers
leads to perspectives that make this volume unlike any other currently available. These voices echo the
diverse needs of the many stakeholders invested in using comics in education today.

Kindred: A Graphic Novel Adaptation
Offering a fresh take on inquiry, this book draws on current research and theory in science education,
literacy, and educational psychology, as well as the history and philosophy of science, to make its case
for transforming the way science is taught. Re-thinking the Way We Teach Science addresses major themes
in national reform documents and movements--how to place students at the center of what happens in the
classroom; how to shift the focus from giving answers to building arguments; how to move beyond narrow
disciplinary boundaries to integrated explorations of ideas and issues that connect directly with
students; and most especially, the importance of engaging students in discussions of an interactive and
explanatory character. Deeply anchored in the classroom, highly interactive, and relevant across grade
levels and subject matter, above all this is a book about choosing to place the authority of reason over
that of right answers.
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Literature, Pedagogy, and Climate Change
Interest in comics as Swedish school material has risen in the last few years and the publication of
comics for children and adolescents has also increased. Meanwhile, although research around new
literacies has taken an interest in combinations of image and text, there is still little research on
comics as a literacy material, especially as part of school practices. With comics’ rise in popularity,
and their quality as examples of new literacies, this points to the relevance of exploring how meaning
making with comics is done in schools. The purpose of this study is to contribute knowledge on how
locally situated literacy practices are done, practices in which pupils and teachers make meaning with
comics. The study combines literacy, comics and discursive psychology to investigate aspects of literacy
not as individual, inner workings, but as part of participants’ social constructions, in line with New
Literacy Studies. With this perspective, it is possible to investigate literary concepts such as
narrative, and participants’ construction of story elements, through the way in which these aspects are
utilized by participants to construct social action – what participants do with their utterances. To
study this, video recordings have been made in one primary and one secondary school, in two different
Swedish cities. The results of the study show constructions of a comics literacy, where participants
engage with both visual and textual aspects of the material and negotiate focalization of narrative
perspective and construction of narrative structure as well as narrative devices such as speech and
thought bubbles. Furthermore, meaning making of comics literacy also includes the construction of
discourses around comics as a specific type of story telling, either for material or literary reasons.
The thesis discusses how participants construct classroom literature, and provides insight into how
interaction around comics enables participants to construct and negotiate discourses around what comics
literacy is and what it enables, as well as how to talk about, create, and read comics. Intresset för
serier som svenskt skolmaterial har stigit de senaste åren och publiceringen av serier för barn och
ungdomar har också ökat. Även om forskning om new literacies har intresserat sig för kombinationer av
bild och text så finns det fortfarande lite forskning på serier som literacymaterial, speciellt som en
del av skolpraktik. Med det stigande intresset för serier och deras kvaliteter som exempel på new
literacies, så pekar detta mot att det finns en relevans i att utforska hur meningsskapande med serier
görs i skolan. Syftet med denna studie är att bidra med kunskap om hur lokalt situerad literacypraktik
görs där elever och lärare skapar mening med serier. Studien kombinerar forskning om literacy, serier
och diskursiv psykologi för att, i linje med New Literacy Studies, undersöka aspekter av literacy som en
del av deltagarnas sociala konstruktioner – inte som ett individuellt, mentalt fenomen. Med detta
perspektiv är det möjligt att undersöka litterära koncept som narrativ och deltagares konstruktion av
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berättelseinslag, genom det sätt på vilka dessa aspekter används av deltagare för att interagera – vad
deltagare gör när de säger något. För att studera detta har videoobservationer använts i en
lågstadieskola och en högstadieskola i två olika svenska städer. Resultaten från studien demonstrerar
konstruktioner av serie-literacy där deltagarna engagerar sig i både text och bild i materialet,
diskuterar berättandeperspektiv och konstruktioner av narrativ struktur, såväl som berättarverktyg,
t.ex. prat- och tankebubblor. Därutöver inkluderar serie-literacy också deltagarnas skapande av
seriediskurser där serier görs till en specifik typ av berättande, antingen på materiell eller litterär
basis. Avhandlingen diskuterar hur deltagare konstruerar klassrumslitteratur, och studien erbjuder en
insikt i hur interaktion runt serier möjliggör för deltagare att konstruera och förhandla diskurser om
vad serieliteracy är och vad det erbjuder för möjligheter, såväl som hur deltagare kan prata om, skapa
och läsa serier.

Posthumanism and the Graphic Novel in Latin America
In this book Henry A. Giroux passionately argues that education and critical pedagogy are needed now
more than ever to combat injustices in our society caused by fake news, toxic masculinity, racism,
consumerism and white nationalism. At the heart of the book is the idea that pedagogy has the power to
create narratives of desire, values, identity, and agency at time when these narratives are being
manipulated to promote right wing populism and emerging global fascist politics. The book expands on the
notion of the plague as not only a medical crisis but also a crisis of politics, ethics, education, and
democracy itself. The chapters cover a range topics beginning with historical perspectives on fascism
and moving on to issues of social atomization, depoliticization, neoliberal pedagogy, the scourge of
staggering inequality, populism, and pandemic pedagogy. The book concludes with a call for educators to
make education central to politics, develop a discourse of critique and possibility, reclaim the vision
of a radical democracy, and embrace their role as powerful agents of change.

Taught by the Students
Che Guevara, Paulo Freire, and the Pedagogy of Revolution examines what is currently at
stake_culturally, politically, and educationally_in contemporary global capitalist society. Written by
one of the world's most renowned critical educators, this book evaluates the message of Che Guevara and
Paulo Freire for contemporary politics in general and education in particular. Forcefully argued and
eloquently written, Che Guevara, Paulo Freire, and the Pedagogy of Revolution is a clarion call for
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building a new social order premised on the ideas and philosophy of two of the most important
revolutionary figures of this century. It is an indispensable reference point for building transnational
alliances between the North American and Latin American.Che Guevara, Paulo Freire is the best
introduction available to the ideas and philosophy of these two iconoclastic figures.

Going Graphic
Bringing together theory, research, and practice to dismantle Anti-Black Linguistic Racism and white
linguistic supremacy, this book provides ethnographic snapshots of how Black students navigate and
negotiate their linguistic and racial identities across multiple contexts. By highlighting the
counterstories of Black students, Baker-Bell demonstrates how traditional approaches to language
education do not account for the emotional harm, internalized linguistic racism, or consequences these
approaches have on Black students' sense of self and identity. This book presents Anti-Black Linguistic
Racism as a framework that explicitly names and richly captures the linguistic violence, persecution,
dehumanization, and marginalization Black Language-speakers endure when using their language in schools
and in everyday life. To move toward Black linguistic liberation, Baker-Bell introduces a new way
forward through Antiracist Black Language Pedagogy, a pedagogical approach that intentionally and
unapologetically centers the linguistic, cultural, racial, intellectual, and self-confidence needs of
Black students. This volume captures what Antiracist Black Language Pedagogy looks like in classrooms
while simultaneously illustrating how theory, research, and practice can operate in tandem in pursuit of
linguistic and racial justice. A crucial resource for educators, researchers, professors, and graduate
students in language and literacy education, writing studies, sociology of education, sociolinguistics,
and critical pedagogy, this book features a range of multimodal examples and practices through
instructional maps, charts, artwork, and stories that reflect the urgent need for antiracist language
pedagogies in our current social and political climate.

You Can Do a Graphic Novel
This collection highlights the diverse ways comics and graphic novels are used in English and literature
classrooms, whether to develop critical thinking or writing skills, paired with a more traditional text,
or as literature in their own right. From fictional stories to non-fiction works such as
biography/memoir, history, or critical textbooks, graphic narratives provide students a new way to look
at the course material and the world around them. Graphic novels have been widely and successfully
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incorporated into composition and creative writing classes, introductory literature surveys, and upperlevel literature seminars, and present unique opportunities for engaging students’ multiple literacies
and critical thinking skills, as well as providing a way to connect to the terminology and theoretical
framework of the larger disciplines of rhetoric, writing, and literature.

The Magicians Original Graphic Novel: Alice's Story
The great-granddaughter of Iran's last emperor and the daughter of ardent Marxists continues her
description of growing up in Tehran--a country plagued by political upheaval and vast contradictions
between public and private life. 50,000 first printing.

Linguistic Justice
Contributions by José Alaniz, Jessica Baldanzi, Eric Berlatsky, Peter E. Carlson, Sika A. DagbovieMullins, Antero Garcia, Aaron Kashtan, Winona Landis, A. David Lewis, Martin Lund, Shabana Mir, Kristin
M. Peterson, Nicholaus Pumphrey, Hussein Rashid, and J. Richard Stevens Mainstream superheroes are
becoming more and more diverse, with new identities for Spider-Man, Captain America, Thor, and Iron Man.
Though the Marvel-verse is becoming much more racially, ethnically, and gender diverse, many of these
comics remain shy about religion. The new Ms. Marvel, Kamala Khan, is a notable exception, not only
because she is written and conceived by two women, Sana Amanat and G. Willow Wilson, but also because
both of these women bring their own experiences as Muslim Americans to the character. This distinct
collection brings together scholars from a range of disciplines including literature, cultural studies,
religious studies, pedagogy, and communications to engage with a single character, exploring Khan’s
significance for a broad readership. While acknowledged as the first Muslim superhero to headline her
own series, her character appears well developed and multifaceted in many other ways. She is the first
character to take over an established superhero persona, Ms. Marvel, without a reboot of the series or
death of the original character. The teenager is also a second-generation immigrant, born to parents who
arrived in New Jersey from Pakistan. With essays from and about diverse voices on an array of topics
from fashion to immigration history to fandom, this volume includes an exclusive interview with Ms.
Marvel author and cocreator G. Willow Wilson by gender studies scholar Shabana Mir.

The Magicians
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Imagine a classroom where students put away their smart phones and enthusiastically participate in
learning activities that unleash creativity and refine critical thinking. Students today live and learn
in a transmedia environment that demands multi-modal writing skills and multiple literacies. This
collection brings together 17 new essays on using comics and graphic novels to provide both a learning
framework and hands-on strategies that transform students’ learning experiences through literary forms
they respond to.

The Graphic Novel Classroom
Ruth Gurgel presents and analyzes the perspectives of eight students and their teacher in a pluralistic
7th grade choir classroom at Clark Middle School, located in a large Midwestern urban school district.
Through the eyes of the students, music teachers gain insight into the complexity of the engagement
cycle as well as interventions that increase and maintain deep engagement.

The Color Purple
Octavia E. Butler’s bestselling literary science-fiction masterpiece, Kindred, now in graphic novel
format. More than 35 years after its release, Kindred continues to draw in new readers with its deep
exploration of the violence and loss of humanity caused by slavery in the United States, and its complex
and lasting impact on the present day. Adapted by celebrated academics and comics artists Damian Duffy
and John Jennings, this graphic novel powerfully renders Butler’s mysterious and moving story, which
spans racial and gender divides in the antebellum South through the 20th century. Butler’s most
celebrated, critically acclaimed work tells the story of Dana, a young black woman who is suddenly and
inexplicably transported from her home in 1970s California to the pre–Civil War South. As she timetravels between worlds, one in which she is a free woman and one where she is part of her own
complicated familial history on a southern plantation, she becomes frighteningly entangled in the lives
of Rufus, a conflicted white slaveholder and one of Dana’s own ancestors, and the many people who are
enslaved by him. Held up as an essential work in feminist, science-fiction, and fantasy genres, and a
cornerstone of the Afrofuturism movement, there are over 500,000 copies of Kindred in print. The
intersectionality of race, history, and the treatment of women addressed within the original work remain
critical topics in contemporary dialogue, both in the classroom and in the public sphere. Frightening,
compelling, and richly imagined, Kindred offers an unflinching look at our complicated social history,
transformed by the graphic novel format into a visually stunning work for a new generation of readers.
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Ms. Marvel's America
This thesis explored the pedagogical potential of graphic novel texts through a case study of their use
to develop 98 Grade 7 students' multiliteracy skills in three classrooms in one school in St. Vincent
and the Grenadines. Pedagogical practices in these classrooms had not previously included multimodal
texts like graphic novels. Therefore, I held a professional learning workshop with three teachers to
develop strategies for the inclusion of graphic novels in the English language curriculum. Then,
teachers used my pre-designed Teaching Unit plan to formulate lessons for instruction on graphic
narrative storytelling over a school term. These involved the study of one graphic novel text followed
by the construction of conventional narratives, storytelling via words only, which were then adapted
into graphic narratives, storytelling via words and images, like that of a comic. Students' and
teachers' experiences, and students' mono- and multimodal text productions were captured through a mixed
methods approach to case study research design. A framework comprising a multiliteracies approach to
pedagogy and professional learning communities inform the results. One significant finding suggests that
teachers actively sought ways of overcoming the dissonance created while integrating graphic novel texts
into their current practice. Consequently, those teachers were mostly able to overcome the dissonance
through collaborative interactions within a professional community. The findings also suggest that
students actively negotiated the diverse demands of transferring their conventional narratives into
graphic narratives by drawing on a number of multimodal resources for making meaning. Moreover, the
process of graphic narrative text production validated the talents and abilities of some students whose
'voices' were previously silenced by conventional forms of storytelling practices in their classrooms.
These findings will contribute to the wider debate on the ways in which the integration of graphic
novels into classroom curriculum can problematise or enhance existing pedagogies and ways of learning.

Beats, Rhymes, and Classroom Life
Introducing the concept of cultural humility, this guide offers a new perspective to the field of art
therapy practice and theory. It explores cultural humility in art therapy research and assessment,
clinical and community-based practice, social justice, self-care and pedagogy. The notion of cultural
humility addresses the power differential and encourages individuals and institutions to examine
privilege within social constructs. It emphasizes self-reflection and the ability of knowing one's self
in order to allow the art therapist to appropriately interact with their client, whilst being mindful of
their own bias, assumptions and beliefs. Each chapter ends with a reflective exercise. Offering
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practical guidance to this increasingly recognised concept, Cultural Humility in Art Therapy is
essential to those wanting to move toward an unbiased social justice.

Teaching to Learn
With contributions by: Eti Berland, Rebecca A. Brown, Christiane Buuck, Joanna C. Davis-McElligatt,
Rachel Dean-Ruzicka, Karly Marie Grice, Mary Beth Hines, Krystal Howard, Aaron Kashtan, Michael L.
Kersulov, Catherine Kyle, David E. Low, Anuja Madan, Meghann Meeusen, Rachel L. Rickard Rebellino,
Rebecca Rupert, Cathy Ryan, Joe Sutliff Sanders, Joseph Michael Sommers, Marni Stanley, Gwen Athene
Tarbox, Sarah Thaller, Annette Wannamaker, and Lance Weldy One of the most significant transformations
in literature for children and young adults during the last twenty years has been the resurgence of
comics. Educators and librarians extol the benefits of comics reading, and increasingly, children's and
YA comics and comics hybrids have won major prizes, including the Printz Award and the National Book
Award. Despite the popularity and influence of children's and YA graphic novels, the genre has not
received adequate scholarly attention. Graphic Novels for Children and Young Adults is the first book to
offer a critical examination of children's and YA comics. The anthology is divided into five sections,
structure and narration; transmedia; pedagogy; gender and sexuality; and identity, that reflect crucial
issues and recurring topics in comics scholarship during the twenty-first century. The contributors are
likewise drawn from a diverse array of disciplines--English, education, library science, and fine arts.
Collectively, they analyze a variety of contemporary comics, including such highly popular series as
Diary of a Wimpy Kid and Lumberjanes; Eisner award-winning graphic novels by Gene Luen Yang, Nate
Powell, Mariko Tamaki, and Jillian Tamaki; as well as volumes frequently challenged for use in secondary
classrooms, such as Raina Telgemeier's Drama and Sherman Alexie's The Absolutely True Diary of a PartTime Indian.

Making Comics
Latin America is experiencing a boom in graphic novels that are highly innovative in their conceptual
play and their reworking of the medium. Inventive artwork and sophisticated scripts have combined to
satisfy the demand of a growing readership, both at home and abroad. Posthumanism and the Graphic Novel
in Latin America, which is the first book-length study of the topic, argues that the graphic novel is
emerging in Latin America as a uniquely powerful force to explore the nature of twenty-first century
subjectivity. The authors place particular emphasis on the ways in which humans are bound to their nonPage 17/20
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human environment, and these ideas are productively drawn out in relation to posthuman thought and
experience. The book draws together a range of recent graphic novels from Argentina, Brazil, Chile,
Mexico and Uruguay, many of which experiment with questions of transmediality, the representation of
urban space, modes of perception and cognition, and a new form of ethics for a posthuman world. Praise
for Posthumanism and the Graphic Novel in Latin America 'well-referenced and… well considered - the
analyses it brings are overall well-executed and insightful' Image and Narrative, Jan 2018, vol 18, no 4
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